Hockey Report SPSSA May 2015
HSG held their last meeting on 19/5/15 with 4 attendees and 4 apologies.

Funding approval for the purchase of supplies for each of the below events has been minuted, with
totals to be added once the event is over.

Planning for Pink Day, Holt Bolt and Touch Carnival was discussed and emails to parents regarding
the canteens will go out this week.

We have discussed the possibility of organising a Junior School pre-season carnival in conjunction
with our JTAS Development Day, more on this will follow once we have investigated.

Our TAS Raffle tickets have been distributed and sales are going well especially in Junior School.

The last few games/weeks have bought some varying results across all years but generally the start to the
Hockey season has been fantastic. All girls are training hard and playing some great Hockey with each grade
improving every week.

Friday 24/4/15 vs Ormiston

Year 7: forfeited
Year 8: no game
Year 9: lost
Seconds: lost
Firsts: 2-0 Win

Saturday 2/5/15 — Washed Out
Saturday 9/5/15 vs CHAC

Year 7: 0-1 loss
Year 8: no game
Year 9: 3-1 win
Seconds: 1-1 draw
Firsts: 3-0 win

Saturday 16/5/15 vs WMAC

Year 7: 0-0 draw
Year 8/9: 5-0 win
Seconds: 4-0 loss
Firsts: 1-1 draw

Lastly the Year 8 Hockey team has not been able to play many games this season in the TAS
competition due to other schools not being able to field a team. This seems to be an issue each year
with this group and needs to be addressed before next year. The coaches this year are rotating 2 x
groups of Year 8 girls to play with the Year 9 team in an effort to get these players games but it will
still need to be addressed before next year.

Thanks
Samantha Gray
HSG 2015



